SUMMER SCHOOL COMMITTEE

Meeting Minutes

Date: December 10, 2015

Time: 3:30-4:20PM

Location: HH 07


In attendance: Tae Yang, Chair 

Macomb members: Patricia Anderson, Katharine Pawelko, Kristy Wasmundt; 
QC Campus members: Tammy Werner

Absent: Mike Lukkarinen (Macomb), Rene Noppe (QC), and ??

1. Chairperson Tae Yang surveyed committee members about their spring teaching schedules in regards to finding a common time for future meetings. It was decided that the committee would next meet on Friday, January 22, 2016 at 2PM. 
2. Tae Yang and Kristy Wasmundt attended the Faculty Senate Ex Co meeting on Tuesday November 17, 2015 at 3:30PM to ask for input regarding the Faculty Senates expectations for the next Summer School survey. The following outcomes were discussed:
a. The next survey is to target only students
b. It was suggested that students who take summer courses should also be surveyed. 
c. Purpose and content of the survey
i. Committee members suggested that it would be best to wait and survey students during summer 2016, rather than trying to reach students who took courses during summer 2015
ii. It was suggested that questions be developed to address student potential need for diversifying summer school programs to include a May semester, as well as 4 week/6 week/and 8 week offerings, and an intensive weekend course (in class). 
iii. The committee was urged to, “be creative by trying to think like an undergraduate” when considering revising/adding to the survey questions.
iv. Add a question regarding whether or not students are taking summer school classes at other institutions and why.
3. Survey questions
a. In reading the Summer School Committee Annual Report 2012-1013, it was noted that there were three additional questions added to the survey instrument in 2013. These are:
i. Begin to think about taking summer classes in the fall prior to spring semester
ii. Learned about summer courses from their advisor
iii. [bookmark: _GoBack]Learned about summer courses from information online
b. Tae Yang mentioned a summer school strategy employed at the University of Oklahoma (or Texas?) where they lower tuition to the in state rate for all out of state students. This has been a popular way of attracting students there. It was suggested that this might be a good question to add to the draft. 
c. It was decided that committee members would continue to review and discuss survey questions via email so that the February 1, 2016 deadline for the survey draft could be met. 


The meeting adjourned at approximately 4:20PM. 
The next scheduled meeting is 2PM Friday, January 22, 2016. 

Respectfully submitted by P.K. Anderson

